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Dave.Scanlon@sos.nh.go; Karen Ladd 

appeal of ballot name location 

Please accept this email as an appeal of your decision to place the same individuals in the same order in 
Hillsboro District 45. 

As I explained, the district is a flotorial that consists of 4 separate towns. RSA 656 has a number of paragraphs 
dealing with ballot order. 656:5 contemplates non-floterial districts and senate districts. The assumption on the 
non-floterial districts are they are small in size or a single municipality. The exclusion of floterial district 
implies that there is a difference in the districts 

Additionally, the statute repeatedly references the need to have a rotation in the order of the candidates to be 
fair. That is during the primaries and general elections. The current situation clearly does not provide for this. 

I request that my issues be heard at the Ballot Commission upcoming hearing on Wednesday 24, 2022 . 

Respectfully 

Hon. Jack Flanagan 
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